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C. SCIT 2417
03

December 4, 1998

Re: Revised Draft Standard ST.33 (Recommended Standard Format for Data
Exchange of Facsimile Information of Patent Documents)

_________________________________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

The Standards and Documentation Working Group (SDWG) of the
Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT) agreed at its first
session held from November 16 to 20, 1998, that the revised draft of Standard
ST.33 should be circulated to offices with a proposal that, unless comments to
the contrary were received within six weeks of the date of issue of the circular,
the revised draft would be considered approved (see document SCIT/WG/1/11
Prov., paragraph 21).  The revised draft is attached.

Your Office is invited to forward any comments to be received at WIPO by
January 15, 1999, at the latest.  Your comments could also be sent to our e-mail
address (scit.mail@wipo.int), indicating the number of this Circular.

Sincerely yours,

Y. Takagi
Director

Inter-Office Information Services Department
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